
On Friday 3rd March 2023, Helen Franny visited the deaf pupils at school. 

She is deaf and communicates using BSL. She is a dog groomer who runs her 

own mobile dog grooming business.  

Helen gave a detailed tour and explanation of her day to day life. She was 

a real inspiration and our pupils were really interested in her business,          

especially those who want to work with animals in the future.  

Helen Franny– Deaf Dog Groomer 


